HB 5105 Related to RIPTA
To: Chairman Solomon and members of the House Corporations Committee,
I’m writing in support of the above bill.

This bill would allow RIPTA to work with MBTA in hopes of creating a dual pass. Creating
such a pass would make it easier to access the rail system for older Rhode Islanders. This
is essential to ensure easier travel between Rl and Boston for those who do not have a car.
It just makes sense to expand and improve affordable and accessible public transportation
programs.

Please support this important bill.

Sincerely,
Daniel Liparini



